
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: corinne > 
Sent: 2022/05/31 12:37 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Centennial mall  
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
The planning for apartment building at centennial mall isn’t something I approve of. The 
Madoc area is already congested the Kennedy Road North and Vodden Street East is 
already a traffic nightmare. The seniors are able to walk to the mall for their groceries, 
medicines and coffee. This will be a massive inconvenience for all that live in the 
immediate area. Not to mention the crime will increase with the addition of many, many 
more people. What about the schools? They are already at capacity. Are you planning 
on adding more schools? Why can’t you just update the mall, modernize it as it’s stuck 
in the 70’s however its still used by locals. 
I hope you get enough feedback to stop this project. 
Thanking you in advance, 
 
Corinne Campbell 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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